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STRIAL OUTSOURCING .
INDUSTRI \L ouT: STATE OF ILLINOJS

Pollution Con trol Board

Ms. Dorothy Gunn, Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board
State of Illinois Center

100 West Randolph, Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Ms. Gunn;

Subject: Amended Budget Submittal
Premcor Refining Group
Pontoon Beach Store #1893
LPC #1190855008
LUST Incident #942113

On behalf of the Premcor Refining Group (Premcor), Philip Environmental Services
Corporation (Philip) has enclosed a copy of the Amended Budget for the above
referenced site sent to Ms. Valerie Davis of the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
(IEPA). On August 25, 2003, Premcor received from the IEPA the completed review of
the Reimbursement Package for the above-referenced site. This review indicated
$17,696.54 was approved of the total amount requested ($25,008.85). This Amended
Budget covers costs incurred to complete the Site Investigation activities. There incurred
costs are greater than the previously approved budgets. A letter requesting a 90-day
extension was filed with the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency Legal Counsel on
September 25, 2003.

If you have any questions, please contact Angie King or myself at 800-733-7173.

Sincerely,

IP ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES CORPORATION

3 -~
Peter T. Sazama, P.G.
Project Manager

cc: Tim Mauntel, Premcor Refining Group
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency Legal Counsel

PHILIP ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES CORPORATION oo
210 West Sand Bank Road, P.O. Box 230, Columbia, IL 62236 /7 A
(618) 2817173 (800) 7337173  Fax (618) 281-5120 ot
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